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16th March, 1953.
Dear Sirs,

" shaven "

With reference to your letter of 10th liarch
we mturn herewith one copy of plan No. 6283/2 and No.

6283/k.

We have to inform you that the arrangements
will be gpproved as shown and amended on the plan,
provided the remaining requirements of the Rules for
Pumping end Piping be complied with so far as they
are applicable,

The plan of air plpe closing arrangement is
noted and in oxder.

With regard to the fore peak suction, we have
to add that a sorew down valve, with control from deck
should now be fitted on the collision bulkhead in the
fore peak tank.

We should be ghad if you would let us have
one further copy of plan No, 6283/2 and plan No. 6283/he

Yours falithfully,

Enclosures,

Howaldtswerke A.G.,
Hamburg. pro The Burveyors,




